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18 February 2013 
 
Dear Mr Darling 
 
Road Safety at the Junction of A20/Maidstone Road and Sandyhurst Lane, 
Ashford 
 
I refer to your letter dated 21 August 2012, in which you described the draft 
improvements to the A20/Sandyhurst Lane junction, for which provisional funding 
had been secured from the 2012/13 budget. 
 
I am conscious that the end of the budget year is fast approaching and wondered, 
therefore, if you could advise what progress has been made with the proposed 
scheme.   
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
John Hobbs 
Chairman 
Sandyhurst Lane Residents’ Association 
 
cc: Cllrs. Richard King, Elizabeth Tweed 
Cllrs. Michael Claughton, David Robey 
Clerk to Westwell PC 


